Sumitomo Electric Group Social Media Policy

Sumitomo Electric Group hereby establishes the policy for participating in social media as below.

1. We understand the characteristics of social media and take responsibility in the contents that we write.

2. We are a member of society exercising good common sense. We shall be respectful, honest and fair to
others.

3. Upon taking part in any kind of social media, we will comply with the laws and regulations as well as
the in-house rules that have been established by Sumitomo Electric Industries, Ltd. and Sumitomo

Electric Group companies.

To our customers and social media users,
Please note that the views expressed or actions taken in any kind of social media by Sumitomo Electric
Group employees do not necessarily reflect the views of the Sumitomo Electric Group companies.

For official announcements, please visit our official website and check our press release.



